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               19th March, 2018 
 
 
Dear Chair, 
 
Thank you for your response.  I have not had time to fully examine its contents yet but 
it clearly did not give answers to my 2 e-mails. 
 
To help you with this I will explain in more detail: 
Back in 2012 when I sent my original letters to Mr Howell, (including the judge’s ruling 
on the Child X Educational Tribunal), I also sent it to the BCA, MCA, UCA, Royal 
College, ECU, and World Chiropractic Association.  It would be hard to say that this 
was not whistle-blowing.  I have all the responses from all parties in my archives with 
their subsequent responses, etc.   
 
Mr Howell was going to bring up the lack of response to a chiropractic diagnosis which 
led to a continuation of the abuse by the system by wrong and non-diagnosis of Child X 
with the GCC.  Mr Howell said that he had a Duty of Care.  However, in the paperwork 

that I have finally received there is no evidence that he had.  This is probably why he 
refused to send me the paperwork that I was legally entitled to.  His eloquent letter to 
my solicitor is clear evidence of breach of Freedom of Information Act and Transparency 
Acts.  He was clearly not going to try to advance the profession. 
 
He refused to act when I helped the family to complain about the child’s non-diagnosis 
and referred me to the Ombudsman.  The mother won her case and the Council again 
had been seen to have acted illegally again as seen in the judge’s comments from the 
tribunal, and he even added autism to the child’s diagnosis.   
 
Yet if the Regulator had backed my right to make, and if need be defend, my diagnosis 
as seen in the Chiropractic Act, things would have turned out much better for the child.  
Dereliction of Duty.  My first letter of complaint was after the child’s diagnosis was 
withheld from the Ombudsman, and mine not accepted. 
 
There is something very wrong going on here, and it needs a proper investigation as 
clearly I am being blocked time and time again whilst trying to get to the bottom of this 
for a chiropractic patient. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
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